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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT 
ON HABITAT ISSUES 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel reviewed the supplemental Habitat Committee Report regarding 
the Oroville Dam follow-up and supports the recommendations within the document.   
 
The SAS would also like to point out the importance of implementing the thermal remediation 
prior to installation of the blocking weir.  The SAS is concerned that installing the weir first will 
adversely impact the Sacramento River Fall run Chinook.   
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